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Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher and Sapphire Murray, Deputy Headteacher. 
 

Thursday 14th March ~ Last Choir Singing competition at The Marine Hall  

Monday 18th March ~ Celebration of Music at The Winter Gardens 

Thursday 22nd March ~ Choir Big Sing at Rossall 

Friday March 22nd ~ Clean up Britain Day. 

Friday 29th March ~ Mothers’ Day PTFA afternoon 13:30. 14:30 or 15:30. 

Year 3 and 4 Easter Productions will be taking place on the 2nd (14:00 and 18:00) and 3rd April (09:30) 

Thursday 4th April ~ Open afternoon 14:30 – 15:30 for Families to share in our Fabulous Finish of the term’s learning.  

Our Year 6 pupils have spent this week developing resilience and teamwork skills in the beautiful surrounding of Lake Coniston.   The feedback 
from pupils and staff has been incredibly positive yet again and I am very pleased that we have forged such strong links with the Eric wright 
Trust.  As always, I am mindful that without the dedication of the staff here such experiences are not possible and while they are incredibly 
enjoyable to participate in; such weeks demand 24 hours duty to be provided while forsaking home comforts.  So, I would like to thank Mr 
Cooper, Mr Powell and Mrs McEvilly for giving their time up to support our Year 6’s with creating some fabulous memories.   
 
I have enjoyed being with the children in classes over the week and have seen some amazing progress across school.  Spellings and times 
tables are still invaluable tools to enable children to fly with their learning so please practise at home for fluency.  We aim for our children in 
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Year 4 upwards to know all the multiplication facts to 12.  Joshua McDougall has blown me away with his maths this week showing an aptitude 
for adding two-digit numbers together.   
 

There is a photography competition for Primary children with the closing date of Friday the 15th March.  The National School Photography 

Awards 2018/19 are closed on Friday 15th March 2019!  If you would like your child to enter please enter this link:  

https://www.fsedesign.co.uk/nspa/primary/ 

                                                                                                                                         

Despite the wet start to Thursday, the runners, 

Romeo and I enjoyed our energetic start to the 

day.  Running Club is every Thursday 08:20-

08:45.  Towels and a complete change of clothing 

including underwear and socks is needed.  Rain 

or shine this will be taking place. 

https://www.fsedesign.co.uk/nspa/primary/
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Artwork from our school can be seen at Blackpool Sixth Form with our proud winners featuring in the Gazette on the 15th March.  Well done to Sadie Hill, Phoebe 

Harrison and Poppy Roberts.   

                                                                                        

Well done Ruby for raising money as well as donating 

your hair to the Princess Trust. 
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Yellow Ducklings 
100% with  0 lates 

Brown Ducklings 
99% with 1 late 

Parrots 
98% with 2 lates 

Herons 
98% with 1 late 

Robins  
93% with 0 lates 

Owls 
99%  with 0 lates 

Kestrels 
97% with 0 lates 

Doves  
99% with 1 late 

Falcons 
100% with 0 lates 

Hawks 
100% with 0 lates 

Eagles 
97% with 0 lates 

Well done to those for making it 
to school every day on time! 

 
Parking Notice – please do not use our school car park at any time and please be considerate to our neighbours. 


